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M E S S A G E  F R O M  
T H E  P R E S I D E N T…  

I want to thank all of you that 

were able to attend our 

ratification meeting last 

month.  With a 97% approval, 

the CBA was accepted as 

presented.  On March 20, 2019, 

the Council on Postsecondary 

Education will be presented 

with the agreement for final 

approval.  You will all be kept 

up-to-date on information 

about retro pay to January 

2019 & the new healthcare 

enrollment period, as more 

information is available. 
Respectfully, 

Jude 

SAVE THE DATE!  

Our summer retreat & mixer will be 
held on June 14, 2019.  Additional 

details will be coming over the next 
few months. 

 

 

TRAINING 

Your E-Board has been working 
with the college to find training 
opportunities for our members.  A 
list of current offerings can be 
found on the HR website: 
http://www.ccri.edu/hr/training/tr
aining-development.html 

 

WE WANT TO HEAR 
FROM YOU!  

 

We are in the process of surveying 
our members to find out your needs 
and concerns.  Please complete the 
survey that will be sent this month.  

Your comments will allow the E-
Board to prioritize issues and 

address items identified. 
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HAVE QUESTIONS? 

  

Please  contact us!  
   

CCRI-PSA Officers 

Jude Tomasino, President                     jatomasino@ccri.edu 

John Araujo, 1st Vice President             jbaraujo@ccri.edu 

Deborah Watson, 2nd Vice President   dwatson@ccri.edu 

John Vota, Treasurer                              jdvota@ccri.edu 

Stephanie Cruz, Secretary                     scruz@ccri.edu 

 

CCRI-PSA Area Reps 

Flanagan Campus (Lincoln) 

Melissa Braun                                         mbraun@ccri.edu 

Sara Horstmann                                     smhorstmann@ccri.edu 

Syl Loize                                                  sjloize@ccri.edu 

 

Knight Campus (Warwick) 

Michael Daley                                         mjdaley1@ccri.edu 

Camille Numrich                                    cnumrich@ccri.edu 

 

Liston Campus (Providence) 

Wale Fayanjoula                                     aofayanjoula@ccri.edu 

Toni Stokes                                              tstokes@ccri.edu 

 

Newport County Campus (Newport) 

Toni Spirito                                             tcimini@ccri.edu 

 

Website: https://www.ccri.edu/ccripsa 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Membership cards were recently sent out from the main office.  Please visit 

the NEARI website to access discounts on hotels, movies, entertainment, 

shopping, etc.!   


